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| attended the CRCC, Inc. Board of Directors meeting on May 15th. The Danbury, Midstate, and Greater
New Haven area Board terms are still out to the fellowship.

The Hotels and Hospitalities, Entertainment, Registration, and Merchandise budgets were approved
following discussion and amendments. The Stamford Hilton realized they were spending a significant
amount of money renting additional chairs for meeting rooms that was not being passed on to us. They
wanted to amend our contract to include the chairs. The Board negotiated a compromise for the next
two years so that we split the cost of the chairs with the hotel. This amounts to additional expense so
budgets increase requests were cut back or denied in most cases. It also means the Programming
subcommittee will be reducing the number of rooms they use for meetings and deciding how many
additional chairs will be required. At the next Board meeting they will be submitting their proposed
budget.

Thank you all for trusting me to serve,

Ron B.




